REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR PROFESSIONAL
FEE ACCOUNTING SERVICES
PORT ISABEL HOUSING AUTHORITY

The Port Isabel Housing Authority (PIHA} is requesting proposals from qualified
individuals or firms to perform fee accounting services for its Public and
Assisted Housing Programs. The PIHA operates 80 public housing, 120 Section
8 Voucher and 74 LIHTC Units. The PIHA also manages an ongoing Capital
Fund Program.

Fee accounting services will be performed in accordance with Generally
Accepted Accounting Principles and other Federal Guidelines as required by
the Department of Housing & Urban Development.

All proposals shall be received no later than 5:00 p.m., June 2, 2023 at the main
office located at 106 Port Road, Port Isabel, Texas 78578 or by mailing it to P.O.
Box 1196,

Port Isabel, Texas 78578. Post marked no later than June 2, 2023. For
additional information, please contact Roman Palomares, Interim Executive
Director at (956) 243-2863.




